
ONLINE PLAYBILL STEPS:
 Click on the online registration/search:
https://webtrac.tpdistrict.org/wbwsc/webtrac.wsc/search.html
In the “Activity/Keyword Search”, type in the word: “Playbill” 
 Scroll down and select “+” next to the appropriate ad size:
 *$5 (Just Text) *$10 (¼ page)    *$20 (½ page)  $40 (Full page)
The click “add to cart”
 Login into your account
 Then click the name of the family member purchasing the ad and click
‘continue’
¨You can enter the text for ad in “roster notes” (*or skip this step and
email to me) 
Proceed to checkout
Complete payment screen 

 
CASH/CHECK PLAYBILL STEPS:

Please fill out the back of the page and return with payment to front
desk of the Tony Bettenhausen Recreation Center. 
Questions: Call 708-342-4212 or email
marcelina.orellana@tinleyparkdistrict.org

 

All proceeds contribute to the theater program!
 

HOLIDAY THEATER 
PLAYBILL ADVERTISEMENT

FALL 2025
CREATE A PERSONAL MESSAGE FOR ONE OF THE CAST

MEMBERS OR PROMOTE YOUR COMPANY/BUSINESS WITH THE
MOST AFFORDABLE ADVERTISING IN TOWN! PRICES VARY

FROM ONLY $5-$40 PER AD!

https://webtrac.tpdistrict.org/wbwsc/webtrac.wsc/search.html


First & Last Name:_______________________________________________

Cast Member Name (if applicable): _________________________________

Company Name: _________________________________________________

Address/City/Zip: ________________________________________________

Email Address: __________________________________________________

Phone Number: ___________________________

Ad Size (please circle):        Just the text $5

1/4 page $10

1/2 page $20

Full page $40

Please drop off this completed form and payment (cash or check) to
Marcy Orellana at the Tinley Park Recreation Center Front Desk
(8125 W. 171st Street) by 10am on Monday, Dec 8th.

If you prefer to pay with credit card, please follow the online
steps on back of this page.

 

PLAYBILL 
AD FORM

Please email your ad, including text and/or image
(jpeg preferred) to

marcelina.orellana@tinleyparkdistrict.org by
10am on Monday, Dec 8th!

Thank you for supporting the theater
program at the Tinley Park-Park District!


